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McNellis & Asato, Ltd., receives the Department of Defense Pro Patria Award 
Bloomington advisory firm provides extraordinary support to employees serving in the Naval Reserves 

 
 

Bloomington, Minnesota, (November 9, 2020) - McNellis & Asato, Ltd., an independent financial 
advisory practice associated with Raymond James Financial Services, Inc., was presented with the Pro 
Patria Award from the Department of Defense on October 22. Mr. Tom Simonet, State Chair for the 
Minnesota Employer Support of the Guard and Reserve (ESGR), announced the award in a virtual event.  
 
ESGR’s Pro Patria Award is presented annually 
by each State Committee to one small, one 
large, and one public sector employer in their 
state or territory.  Recipients have 
demonstrated the greatest support to Guard 
and Reserve employees through their 
leadership and practices, including adopting 
personnel policies that make it easier for 
employees to participate in the National 
Guard and Reserve.  This is the highest-level 
award that may be bestowed by an ESGR 
State Committee. Employers who have been 
honored with the Above and Beyond Award, 
who have had at least one supervisor or other 
representative honored with a Patriot Award, 
and who have signed a Statement of Support 
are eligible for the Pro Patria Award.  
 
ESGR, a Department of Defense office, develops and promotes employer support for Guard and Reserve 
service by advocating relevant initiatives, recognizing outstanding support, increasing awareness of 
applicable laws, and resolving conflict between employers and service members. For more information, 
visit www.esgr.mil. 
 
McNellis & Asato, Ltd., founded in 1970, is a Minnesota-based boutique wealth management practice 
providing financial services to individuals, families, and businesses.  The practice offers a team approach 
to financial planning, offering clients a broader scope of expertise than they will likely find in any one 
person.  For more information, visit www.raymondjames.com/mcnellisasato 
 

### 
 
For more information, please call Hiroshi “Yoshi” Asato, at (952) 548-3110 or email at 
Yoshi.Asato@raymondjames.com. 
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This ranking is not based in any way on the individual’s abilities in regards to providing investment advice or management. This 
ranking is not indicative of advisor’s future performance, is not an endorsement, and may not be representative of individual 
clients’ experience. Raymond James is not affiliated with ESGR. 
 
Securities offered through Raymond James Financial Services, Inc., member FINRA/SIPC. Investment advisory services offered 
through Raymond James Financial Services Advisors, Inc. McNellis & Asato, Ltd., is not a registered broker/dealer and is 
independent of Raymond James Financial Services.  
 
 


